
An important message from   Craig L. Unkenholz, Ed.D. 

Good Afternooon, 

I hope you all all healthy and safe.  I wanted to send you some important information 

regarding free access to libraries. Please see the information below: 

The Nassau & Suffolk County Library Systems have created a virtual library card so patrons 

who do not have library cards can access online materials while the libraries are closed. 

"Nassau Library System now has virtual library cards available, for those who don't have an 

existing card. Feel free to share this with your students, colleagues, neighbors, etc. 

https://www.nassaulibrary.org/digital-card-application/ 

We have also added more e-books for kids of all ages to our website, no library card needed." 

Here is the link for people who live in Suffolk County. 

https://search.livebrary.com/selfreg/ 

Sincerely, 

Craig L. Unkenholz, Ed.D. 
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